
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

PUBLIC CONSULTATION MEETING ON  
DRAFT BY-LAWS NO. 2098-LAS-208 AND NO. LAS-0146-4 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given, to anyone interested, that LaSalle Borough Council adopted the 
following by-laws at its meeting on January 13, 2025: 
 
First draft by-law 2098-LAS-208, amending zoning by-law number 2098, in order to be in line with 
by-law LAS-0146-4 and support the commercial revitalization of Central and Édouard streets in the 
Village des Rapides.  
 
Draft by-law number LAS-0146-4, amending the by-law on sustainable site planning and 
architectural integration programs (PIIAD) number LAS-0146 in order to improve the framework for 
interventions on the built environment and development in the Village des Rapides sector.  
 
By-law 2098-LAS-208 contains provisions specific to a by-law subject to referendum approval, 
whereas by-law LAS-0146-4 contains none. 
 
Given that both draft by-laws deal with the built environment and development in the Village des 
Rapides sector, the public consultation will cover both by-laws at the same time. This consultation 
will take place on January 28, 2025, at 6 p.m., in the Council room located at 55 avenue Dupras in 
LaSalle. 
 
During this public meeting, the Borough Mayor, or another member of Council, will explain the draft 
by-laws and the consequences of their adoption, and will hear the views of the public in this regard. 
 
These draft by-laws are available for consultation at the Borough Secretary's office located at 
55 avenue Dupras in LaSalle, during regular office hours, as well as on the borough's website at 
montréal.ca/lasalle. 
 
 
GIVEN IN LASALLE this 16th day of January 2025  
 
 
 
 
Simon PROVOST-GOUPIL 
Borough Secretary 
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